
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfinn@localaccess. com 

VIAE-FILING 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

May 9, 2017 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces@localaccess.com 

Re: Iliad Water Company, LLC- First Revised Sheet No. 17 Canceling Original 
Sheet No. 17; Original Sheet No. 17.1; First Revised Sheet No. 18.2 Canceling 
Original Sheet No. 18.2 

Dear Mr. King: 

Attached for filing you will find the above-referenced tariff sheets. The purpose of this 
filing is to add unregulated water systems to the Company's tariff. This filing is being made 
pursuant to the Commission's Order 02 in Docket UW-161155. 

Mr. Dorland has authority to issue tariff sheets on behalf of the Company and the 
undersigned has the authority to file tariff sheets on behalf of the Company. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 

RAF/cs 
Enclosures 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN 


